

18th September 2019

Dear Parents of Year 5 and 6 children,

One of our governors, Paul Feldman, is a retired journalist and has been running a club for several years here at Park Grove. He will teach the children basic journalism techniques leading up to a publication of a school newspaper at the end of term.

The sessions run after school on Thursdays until 4.30pm in school, starting on 26th September. The children will be brought down to the front reception area at the end.

If your child would like to take part please return the slip by Monday 23rd September. If the club is oversubscribed names will be drawn out of a hat.

Yours sincerely,	
Vicky Hearson Assistant Head v.hearson@parkgroveprimary.co.uk	
Journalism Club	
Child's name: Class:	
Has your child attended Journalism club previously?	
I would like my child to walk home after the club ends $\hfill\Box$	
My child will be collected by KOOSH \square	
I will collect my child □	

